
What a Week!
News of November 19

This week we learned so much about giving thanks! 
Next week there is no school. When we return on 
November 29, the focus will be Holidays Around the 
World and the letter L. STEAM will build ladders. 

Christmas Show

Students will arrive at 8:30 
am on December 17 
dressed in holiday attire 
and go to their classrooms. 
Guests will gather in the 
sanctuary.

The extravaganza will begin 
at 9:00 a.m. A reception will 
follow in the social hall.

Parents may take their 
children home at the 
conclusion, or students may 
stay until 11am / 1pm. 
Please let your child’s 
teacher know of your 
decision by Friday, 
December 12 so we may 
plan the day appropriately.

Wishing you all a very Happy 
Thanksgiving!

Mrs. Cronin, Mrs. Kanatas, Ms, 
Vondriska and Mrs. Nadkarni

Wednesday, December 1 we will 
have a field trip in the building to 
see, learn about and play the 
pipe organ!


